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    Thursday 24th November 2016
Dear Parents,
Thank you to everybody who brought in cakes and donations for the Spotacular Cake Sale. It was a fantastic event with lots and lots of creative cakes! Well done to Wictor and Trinity who won the cake competition.  We raised nearly £230! Thank you very much! 

We were very privileged to have the Mayor of Wantage Mr. Steve Trinder visit Stockham School and choose the best cakes. He was very impressed with the school! Some of the school council also had a chance for a photo opportunity!
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The children are practising hard for the Christmas Concert in the church and are looking forward to performing to all the parents. 

Tickets for the concert will be available on the 28th November and 29th November from 8.30am to 9am in the hall. 

Initially there will be two tickets per family and then any remaining will be released on a first come, first served basis on the 2nd December at 8.30am in the hall. We will be asking for donations. Half will go to the school and half will go to the church. 

The school roof will be being replaced over the next 8 weeks or so (weather permitting). This will mean there will be scaffolding put up around the school starting today. The contractors will be creating a zone where they will keep all their equipment and this will take up a considerable number of parking spaces. Please remember that the school car park is only for the use of parents with a valid parking permit available from the governors.

Have a lovely weekend with your families.

Kind regards,

Joe Burbank
PAs this week were Lewis P and Kulsuma. Thank you for your help.  

Last week your child brought home a book of tickets for the hamper draw and a separate book of tickets for the raffle. There is no obligation to purchase any tickets. If you would like to purchase tickets please complete the relevant ticket stub(s) with your contact details and return them with payment in the envelope provided as soon as possible. Tickets are £1 each (by cash or cheque, payable to ‘Friends of Stockham’). Please return all completed ticket stubs and payment, and any unwanted tickets, to school no later than Fri 25th November. Additional tickets will be available for sale before the draw at the Christmas Fayre on 2nd Dec or you can email us at friendsofstockham@gmail.com and we will arrange for additional book(s) to be sent home with your child. Thank you for your support.

CLASS NEWS

Year F
In maths we have been sharing.  We have learnt about the Jewish celebration ‘Hanukkah’ by playing Dreidel, making menorahs and eating latkes.  
Year 1        In maths we have been looking at different coins and their value and in science we have been labelling body parts.
Year 2
In maths we have been adding and subtracting 9 and 11, and in science we have been finding out about food chains.  We have also compared the transport in Kampong Ayer and Wantage in geography.
  Year 3
In maths year 3 have been looking at doubling and halving.  In English we have been using drama to help us learn to punctuate speech.
Year 4        Year 4 have been learning how to play Boccia in P.E this week.  We have also been learning how to use subordinate clauses in English. In history we have been designing our own Shang city!
  Year 5        This week we have been adding, subtracting and rounding decimals in maths! We have also continued making our Mars Rovers.

  Year 6 
This week year 6 have been writing their narratives from a viewpoint. They have also been learning about the suffragettes. In maths we have been reading scales and exploring imperial measures.
MILES OF SMILES
This week the following children have earned “Miles of Smiles”:

Year F
Dylan for good sharing and being a kind friend.  Owen for super lunchtimes!
Year 1
Jessica for brilliant singing and Tiana for trying hard with her maths.
Year 2
George and Georgia for great listening and participation in science lessons – and for explaining some tricky concepts to the rest of the class.
Year 3 

Janine for fantastic participation during lessons. 


Lucy M for super maths. 
Year 4
Dylan A for excellent subtraction work in maths and Phoebe for being really helpful.
Year 5
Josh W has been brilliantly explaining his techniques to the class in maths! 


Maisie for being a brilliant helper in maths when her learning partner didn't understand. 

Year 6
Trinity for using very clever techniques in her character description.


Ryan and Aaron for working really hard developing their paragraphs with Mrs Rowe.

Well done everyone!
Ladies! Give us your support!

Give all your old bras a new lease of life and help raise money for our breast cancer research!

Deposit your unwanted wearable bras in a BRA BANK and they will be whisked away to Africa, where there is a short supply of affordable bras!

Against breast cancer will receive a donation based on the weight of bras we collect, so….EVERY BRA COUNTS!

The Bra Bank is situated in the hallway at Camel Pre-School.
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 4 for having the tidiest classroom. Well done Year 4! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 6 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 6 100%!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.









